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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  All Ontario Region 5A COPE Local 491 Members 
 
FROM:  Karen Carle, President 
 
DATE:  April 11, 2017 
 
RE:  Regional Vice President Byelection 
 
As you know the vote for the Ontario Region 5A Regional Vice President 
was postponed until we had an interim Returning Officer in place.  We now 
have Sister Karina Sheardown in place and she will be conducting the vote. 
 
The vote will open on Tuesday April 18, 2017 and will remain open for 
seven days according to the COPE 491 Bylaws.  Thanks to Sister Daniela 
Greco and Brother Steve Smith for letting their names stand for nomination.  
Their biographies are posted on the COPE 491 website and will be 
attached to the vote link. 
 
You will receive an email with a link to vote from Big Pulse on your 
alternate email address.  If you have changed your alternate email address 
recently or if you don’t receive the email or have any questions, please 
contact your assigned RVP, Trish Sinclair.   
 
In Solidarity,       
 
 
 
Karen Carle 
President     

mailto:kcarle@cupe.ca
mailto:president.cope491@gmail.com

